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Submitted by email: moltlaw@auburn.edu  
 
March 29, 2022 
 
Lawrence Molt, PhD 
Chair 
Executive Committee 
Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology  
Interstate Compact Commission 
 
RE: Speech-Language Pathology Ex-Officio Seat 
 
Dear Chairman Molt and Members of the Executive Committee: 
 
On behalf of the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA), I write to 
request that ASHA be chosen to represent the national speech-language pathology 
association seat on the Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology Interstate Compact 
(ASLP-IC) Executive Committee.  
 
The American Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA) is the national 
professional, scientific, and credentialing association for 223,000 members and affiliates 
who are audiologists; speech-language pathologists; speech, language, and hearing 
scientists; audiology and speech-language pathology support personnel; and students. 
 
Upon approval, ASHA will designate the national speech-language pathology 
association ex-officio. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of ASHA’s request. If you have any questions, please 
contact Susan Adams, ASHA’s director of state legislative and regulatory affairs at 
sadams@asha.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vicki Deal-Williams, MA, CCC-SLP, FASAE, CAE 
Chief Executive Officer 
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